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  TOWN OF SHEFFIELD 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

WORKING SESSION 
MAY 5, 2015 

TOWN HALL 
5:30 PM 

 
Board Members Present:     David A. Smith, Jr., Chairman 
    Nadine A. Hawver, Clerk 
    Rene C. Wood 
  
Others Present:  Rhonda LaBombard, Town Administrator 
    Alicia Dulin, Assistant to the Town Administrator 
    Pat Levine, Library Trustee Chairman 
    Betty Legeyt, Library Trustee 
    Frances Roth, Library Trustee  
     
Chairman Smith called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM. 
 
Chairman Smith stated the Board wanted to meet with the Library Trustees to discuss the personnel 
issues at the Library and how they are being handled. Discussion ensued regarding the amount of 
legal funds that have been spent on personnel issues at the Library. The Library Trustees responded 
that they are developing policies and scheduling trainings to help alleviate some of the personnel 
issues at the Library. The Library Trustees left the meeting. 
 
Administrator LaBombard stated that Selectman Wood would like to continue working on some 
special projects after she is off the Board. Discussion ensued regarding which special project 
Selectman Wood would continue to work on. It was the consensus of the Board to allow Selectmen 
Wood to work on the following special projects: Rest of River, Community Development Block 
Grants and health insurance. 
 
Administrator LaBombard explained that Powerplay Solar is willing to pay FY13 and FY14 
delinquent taxes. They have paid a portion of FY15 and will be filing an appeal with the Appellate 
Tax Board. Administrator LaBombard asked the Board if they would be willing to negotiate with 
Powerplay Solar when all of the delinquent taxes are paid in full. Discussion ensued. It was the 
consensus of the Board to send Powerplay solar a contract and let them know that they would be open 
for discussion when the delinquent taxes are paid. 
 
Selectman Wood moved to enter Executive Session for the purpose of collective bargaining strategy 
for the Sheffield Patrolman’s Association and not return to Open Session, seconded by Selectman 
Hawver. The motion carried as follows: 
Chairman Smith – Aye 
Seletman Hawver - Aye 
Selectman Wood - Aye 
  
Chairman Smith adjourned the meeting at 6:33 PM 
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Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
 
Alicia Dulin 
Assistant to Town Administrator 
 
No documents were reviewed at this meeting. 


